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U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 

Vessel Safety Check Day Blitz 
at 

Vallejo Municipal Marina 

Annual Safety Day 

Saturday, April 17, 2021 
from 

10:00 A.M to 2:00 P.M. 
Here’s an opportunity to have your vessel’s safety equipment examined by a qualified examiner of the 

Coast Guard Auxiliary.  There are NO fines, penalties or reports to any agency.  If your vessel is 

properly equipped, you’ll be presented with the current 2021 VSC decal.  Display of the decal does 

NOT guarantee that you will not be boarded.  But, should you be boarded or need the equipment, 

you’ll have peace of mind in knowing you will have the correct equipment and where it is located. 
 

The 20-minute Vessel Safety Check, performed at NO CHARGE, includes a check of: 

Numbering, registration or documentation, lifejackets, visual distress signals, fire extinguishers, 

ventilation, backfire flame arrester, horn, navigation lights, pollution and trash placards, marine 

sanitation device and many other important requirements.  All COVID prevention protocols will be 

followed, including maintaining social distancing, required face coverings, and non-contact/dockside 

vessel exams.  Upon completion of the Vessel Safety Check, boaters will also receive a Clean & Green 

Dockwalker Boating kit, courtesy of CA State Parks Division of Boating & Waterways, the CA Coastal 

Commission’s Boating Clean and Green Program, The Bay Foundation, and USCGAUX Flotilla 5-1. 
 

If you have ANY questions regarding the exam or equipment requirements, please contact: 
 

Jim Minkel at (707) 208-5191 or jminkel.cgaux@gmail.com, or 

Mike Ungersma at (707) 319-2164 or mungersma1@gmail.com 

U. S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Flotilla 5-1 Vallejo 
 

Advanced reservations are required.  Call the Marina Office at (707) 648-4370, to sign-up. 
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